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Alex Blazer

From: Robert Sumowski
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 1:52 PM
To: University Senate
Subject: Thanks for a wonderful retreat!

Dear Senate Colleagues, 
 
Please accept my sincere thanks for your participation in our University Senate Governance Retreat yesterday. It was a 
pleasure to see all of you, and we look forward to a terrific year! On another note, Senate Secretary Alex Blazer made 
me aware of a new AAUP Survey designed for “Faculty in the South.” Please feel free to access the survey at the 
following link sent to us by GA AAUP Conference President Matthew Boedy if you are interested in participating: 
https://forms.gle/wA7frW2nHUxzcKea8 
 
Thanks, 
Rob 
 
Rob Sumowski 
Associate Professor  
Co-Director, GCSU THRIVE Program 
Presiding Officer, GCSU University Senate 
University System of Georgia Faculty Council 
John H. Lounsbury College of Education 
Georgia College & State University 
Milledgeville, GA 31061 
Cell: 478-365-6563 
 


